Frank Sciaraffa

From: Margarita Gomez

Sent: Thursday, January 08, 2015 3:04 PM

To: Ricardo Molina

Cc: Anna L. Cavazos-Ramirez; Frank Sciaraffa
Subject: FMLA (Jessie Ibarra Jr.)
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Good afternoon Mr. Moling,

This is to inform you that our office has received the Certification of Health Care Provider for Jessie Ibarra

jr.
Part B: Amount of Leave Needed of the Certification states the following:

a Will the employee be incapacitated for a single continuous period of time due to his/her
medical condition, including any time for treatment and recovery? Yes

If so, estimate the beginning and ending dates for the period of incapacity: 1 Year

6. Will the employee need to attend follow-up appointments or work part-time or on a reduced
schedule because of the employee’s medical condition? Yes

I will keep you posted on any changes as they occur.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to call me.

Regards,

HMaigio Gomey

Senior Human Resources Generalist
Administrative Sevvices Department
1110 Washington St. Ste. 204

Laredo, Texas 78040

(056) 523-4717

956) 523-5053

4 magomez@webbcountytx.goy




